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Please support LD 1259.   The kidnappings of ICE agents in our Maine communities 
terrorizes all of us.  It reminds me of the Gestapo dragging people out of their homes 
or off the streets, which is what ICE is doing.  ICE has no court ordered warrants.   
They are kidnapping people who are not criminals, but are not white or speak Spanish
or perhaps someone gave police or ICE a tip out of jealousy or suspicion - not based 
on facts.  Who's next?  LGBTQ+ and then who?  those who show up at rallies?  We 
are all unsafe.
I have friends who are legal US citizens, who were once green card holders.  They 
applied for and received their citizenship papers.  They have good jobs, are married, 
have families, own their own home and pay taxes.  They are law-abiding, credits to 
their communities.  They are now at risk.  Please pass LD 1259.  


